
From the Pastor 

Hey Friends,  

Advent starts on Sunday, December 3rd, the beginning of the 

Christmas Season. Now we look forward to celebrating  Jesus’ birth! 

Of course, we are excited about gifts, time with family, and delicious 

treats, but lets also take time and rejoice for God sending his son to 

save us.  

While the year is almost over, we still have quite a lot going on. 

There are pageant rehearsals, which we hope all of you will 

participate in. You’re never too old! We also have a Caroling event 

and a Christmas party coming up at the end of December. We look 

forward to rejoicing and celebrating together during this 

wonderful season! 

- Pastor Britt 

Happy Birthday 

Dec. 4—Myles Taylor 

Dec. 23—Payton Nelson 

Dec. 29—Landon Hatleli 

December 2023 

L.I.F.T. Meets most Wednesdays from Sept-May from 6:00-7:30 in the Youth Room 

For more info, contact Pastor Britt at b.wundermachen@westminsteraustin.com 

 
Important Dates: 

Dec. 3—Pageant Practice (10:45-11:45) 

Dec. 6—Pageant Practice (5:30-7:00) 

Dec. 9—Caroling at South Grove (1pm) 

Dec. 10—Pageant Practice (10:45-11:45) 

Dec. 10—Confirmation (2pm) 

Dec. 13—Pageant Practice (5:30-7:00) 

Dec. 17—Pageant & Potluck 

Dec. 20—LIFT Christmas Party 

We are starting Pageant practice. Please join us 

on Wednesdays before LIFT from 5:30-6:00pm 

to work on the music. We will join in on Sunday 

practices starting November 26th. See you 

there!!                                                     

                                               

Our Faithful Families is having a caroling event 

on Saturday, December 9th. This means that 

you and YOUR WHOLE FAMILY are invited 

to join us as we head to South Grove Lodge to 

sing carols and share some yummy treats. We’ll 

meet in the church parking lot at 1pm and head 

on over. 
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